
 

 
 

January 31, 2012 
 
MEMORANDUM: 
 
TO: Billy Lynch, Director of Public Works 
 
VIA: Mark Macy, Engineering Director 
 
FROM: Walter Knauf, Traffic Engineer 
 
RE: Traffic Engineering activity report for January 2012 
 
 
 
   Completed (month) Completed (YTD)  
Engineering Studies:         345                          345                       
Design review:    5               5 
 
 
 
 



TRAFFIC ENGINEERING STAFF REPORT FOR 
THE TRAFFIC AND PARKING COMMISSION 

 
 
NEW BUSINESS ITEM # 1 – Proposal #2012M-002AB-001 
 Request to abandon a portion of Elm Hill Pike (easements and utilities to be retained) 
from the intersection of Elm Hill Pike with Murfreesboro Pike eastward approximately 460 feet 
to a proposed new right-of-way. 
Requested By: Dale and Associates, applicant Purity Dairies, abutting owner. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 The staff is recommending approval. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 Elm Hill Pike from the intersection of Murfreesboro Pike eastward approximately 460 
feet to a proposed new right-of-way is paved and is used for access to private properties. Metro 
Public Works has no plans to utilize this land for traffic purposes. 

  
COUNCIL BILL STATUS 
 A Council Bill has not been filed for the February 7, 2012 Metro Council meeting date. 
The Planning Department administratively approved this mandatory referral on January 23, 
2012.  

 

   


